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May 31, 2018

Dear Resident:

All-Way Stop signs were recently installed at the intersections of Asphodel Drive
and Bocage Drive, and at Asphodel Drive and Ashland Drive. It has been requested
that the residents living on Asphodel Drive be given the opportunity to advise if they
would like for the All-Way Stop signs that were installed to remain or be removed.

Please fill out below and return this letter to the Council Office in the enclosed
self-addressed stamped envelope no later than June 15". Your response is very
important and will be used in determining if the added signs will remain or be
removed. The majority count for each location will be used in determining if they

will stay or be removed.

Sincere

PAUL J. H(A, PE

COUNCILMAN-AT-LARGE
DIVISION B

PJH/VB:ag

[J 1am in favor of the keeping the All-Way Stop at Asphodel Drive and Bocage Drive
[ ] 1am in favor of the removing the All-Way Stop at Asphodel Drive and Bocage Drive

[ ] 1am in favor of the keeping the All-Way Stop at Asphodel Drive and Ashland Drive
] 1am in favor of the removing the All-Way Stop at Asphedel Drive and Ashland Drive

COMMENTS:

FILE



